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From: Elspeth Clements                                         

Sent: 07 March 2025 11:35

To: Planning

Cc: Liz Morris

Subject: Highgate Cemetery Swain's Lane London N6 6PJ - Reference 2024/5407/P

                                                                                                              

                                                                                                   

Dear Ms. Baptist 

I am writing on behalf of the Highgate Society to support the above application. The cemetery and their

agents have worked closely with the community and the results reflect the effort that has been put in.

This is an excellent scheme which effectively resolves the various and often conflicting needs for

operational improvements whist preserving and enhancing the buildings and their setting.

Yours sincerely

Elspeth Clements

BA, BArch(Hons) RIBA, CA, FRSA 
Co Chair Highgate Society Planning Group
Vice President
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